
From:  

Ryan Mottau  

Email:  

ryanmottau@gmail.com  

Location:  

Sunnyside neighborhood, Portland  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

Encourage non-car alternatives for everyday trips as well as statewide vacation/work/visiting. Real 
incentives and costly disincentives to choosing to drive are a proven solution. Congestion pricing and 
tolls are a good place to start.  

Safety of vulnerable road users should be a top concern, the current focus on mega projects does 
nothing to slow the damage done to people. Injuries and fatalities continue to climb.  
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